
Dear CCC Veteran or relative. ' 

Saturday. September 29, 2001 has been dedicated as National Public Lands Day. We, at 
Fontainebleau State Park, would like to take this opportunity to bring as many CCC members 
who served here at Fontainebleau together as possible. Since many of the buildings in our Day-
Use Area were built by the CCC, I want to be able to show and tell our park visitors about some 
of the work that you or your relatives helped to make possible. 

On behalf of the Louisiana Office of State Parks and National Public Lands Day, I would like to 
extend an invitation to you to attend a reception in your honor. Please feel free to bring any 
stories, letters or photographs of when you or your relatives were working at the CCC camps in 
or near St. Tammany Parish. If you are unable to attend, please feel free to send copies of them 
to me before the event. I will make it a part of a display to make the work that was done here 
even more real to our park visitors. 

I would appreciate any help that you can give me in this endeavor to make your place in history 
more real to younger generations. _ , ^ 

Rita McMurray 

Park RangerAnterprctivc 
Fontainebleau State Park 
RSVP 
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